
The Ultimate, No-selling, Hassle free, 
Alternative, Direction donation, NO fuss, FUNDRAISER! 

 
Dear Lakeview Families:  
 
 Your Lakeview PTO has already been busy planning and preparing for the 2020/21 
school year with intentions of best serving our students and staff at Lakeview.  
 
This year, because a majority of our annual fundraisers are cancelled due to Covid-19, we’re 
offering families the opportunity to make direct donations to Lakeview PTO.  While our budget 
for the year looks a little different than years past (please refer to diagram), it’s just as vitally 
important we’re able to continue to financially support our students and staff at Lakeview.    
 

100% of your donation goes to Lakeview PTO! 
 
We are offering this opportunity to our Lakeview families in the midst of Covid-
19. NO selling, NO hassle, NO fuss, DIRECT DONATION “fundraising”. 
 
Your participation is completely voluntary and very much appreciated!  
 
Please know that we greatly appreciate ANY amount that your family feels comfortable 
donating. 
 
 
We are making this donation amount to Lakeview PTO: 
 
$_____ via PayPal https://www.paypal.me/LakeviewElemPTO 
 
$_____ via Venmo https://venmo.com/LakeviewElementarySchool-PTO 
 
$_____ via check (sent in to school in a marked envelope “Lakeview PTO”) 
 
$____  via cash (sent in to school in a marked envelope “Lakeveiew PTO”) 
 

THANK YOU on behalf of Lakeview PTO! 
If you have any questions or would like a donation confirmation for tax purposes, please 

contact PTO, Co-Presidents Kendra Hall or Molly Berg. 


